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From: FOIPAQUESTIONS <FOIPAQUESTIONS@ic.fbi.gov>
Sent: Wednesday, May 10, 2017 9:29 AM
To: Jesse Trentadue
Subject: RE: FOIA REQUEST NO. 1353313-000

Dear Mr. Trentadue,

Thank you—the letter contained a typo on the FOIPA number too, but | was able to locate your request. The
correct number should be 1355313-000. Our records show a payment of $567.50 was received on 04-24-
2017. Your request is currently awaiting assignment to a disclosure analyst for processing.

Please let me know if you have further questions.
Thank you,

Holly Early

Government Information Specialist
Record/Information Dissemination Section (RIDS)
FBI-Records Management Division

170 Marcel Drive, Winchester, VA 22602-4843
PIO Line: (540) 868-4593

Direct; (540) 868-4854

Fax: (540) 868-4391 or (450)868-4997
Questions E-mail: foipaquestions@ic.fbi.gov

Do you have further questions about the FOI/PA process? Visit us at http://www.fbi.gov/foia

Please check the status of your request online at https:/vault.fbi.gov/fdps-1/@@search-fdps. Status updates are performed on a weekly
basis.

From: Jesse Trentadue [mailto:Jesse32 @sautah.com]
Sent: Wednesday, May 10, 2017 11:22 AM

To: FOIPAQUESTIONS <FOIPAQUESTIONS @ic.fbi.gov>
Subject: RE: FOIA REQUEST NO. 1353313-000

Ms. Early:

Thank you for writing back. The letter that I received from Mr. Hardy regarding advancing
costs is attached. It appears that I gave an incorrect FOIA Number. It should have been
1353313-000, the same as in Mr. Hardy’s letter. If you need any more information, please let
me know. Likewise, if there is a problem, please let me know.

jesse c. trentadue

Suitter Axland, PLLC

8 East Broadway #200
Salt Lake City, UT 84111
Telephone: 801 532 7300
jesse32 @sautah.com




